
From: Heather Faust
To: Debbie McDowell; Matthew Powell
Subject: RE: Draft Minutes for Commission Workshop Meeting January 9. 2023
Date: Monday, January 23, 2023 10:44:24 AM

Matt,
 
Please see below in red. Thanks.
 
Heather
 
From: Debbie McDowell <dmcdowell@northportfl.gov> 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 10:10 AM
To: Matthew Powell <mpowell@northportfl.gov>; Heather Faust <hfaust@northportfl.gov>
Subject: RE: Draft Minutes for Commission Workshop Meeting January 9. 2023
 
Comp plan changes for AC 7 –
 
4H 11M mark – CLARITY -- The consensus received applied to 7a ONLY, based on the two different
discussions …. There was consensus to adopt the Comprehensive Plan changes as presented.   The
consensus, as written could be implied that the commission gave consensus to adopt ALL of the changes
discussed.  This is good as written as this is the consensus stated by the Mayor. The discussion shows that Ms.
Barnes had moved on to 7A.
 
4H 11M mark – MISSING - Ms. Barnes said, “staff will bring 7a back for comp plan amendment
independent from the boarder WMS area property” Please add after the consensus “Staff provided
a recap of Commission discussion and next steps.”
 
Debbie
 

From: Matthew Powell <mpowell@northportfl.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2023 11:30 AM
To: Alice White <awhite@northportfl.gov>; Barbara Langdon <blangdon@northportfl.gov>; Debbie
McDowell <dmcdowell@northportfl.gov>; Pete Emrich <pemrich@northportfl.gov>; Phil Stokes
<pstokes@northportfl.gov>
Cc: Adrian Jianelli <ajianelli@northportfl.gov>; Heather Faust <hfaust@northportfl.gov>
Subject: Draft Minutes for Commission Workshop Meeting January 9. 2023
 
Good morning Commissioners,
 
Attached are the draft minutes from the January 9, 2023 Workshop Meeting for your review, please
send all recommendations by January 26, 2023. Thank you and have a great day!
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY ALL
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Matthew Powell
Recording Secretary
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Blvd
North Port, Florida 34286
Office: 941 429 7063
Fax: 941 429 7008
mpowell@northportfl.gov
www.cityofnorthport.com
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